
From: 75a lower morden lane 
Sent: 16 May 2017 15:47
To: Licensing
Subject: Re: New Premises Licence

Dear Ms Macdonald,

Today I had the meeting with the Merton Council Pollution Department and following their 
recommendation I would like to make an amendment to the application reference 
WK/201700721 made by Terrazzino Cafe Ltd. 

Please if possible can I withdraw the provision of recorded music between 23.00 -24.00 
Monday to Sunday, and 23.00-01.30 on NYE as it is no longer required. 

Regarding advertisement in local magazine, do I need to send to the council a hard copy of 
Wimbledon Guardian or any proof of advertisement?  
 

Regards,

Delfina Kociubinska

Terrazzino Cafe LTD
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